
 

Harvest Festival – The People’s Kitchen 

 

20th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Our new school council met last week and discussed our Harvest Festival. The children voted to 
support the People’s Kitchen after considering a range of different causes. 

 

If you are in a position to donate, we would welcome contributions of tins of food and non-perishable 
items, which will be parcelled up and distributed to The People’s Kitchen.   

Please only donate if you feel able to and only contribute what you can. 

 

Contributions should be brought into school on the morning of the Monday 26th September only. 
Tables will be left outside, at your child’s drop off point, from where we will collate everything 
together. 

 

On Tuesday 27th September, School Council, along with Reverend Shipton from All Saints Church, will 
be hosting a special Harvest Festival to consider those who are less fortunate than we are.  

 

With thanks, 

Miss Stewart, Mrs Marshall and the pupil representatives of School Council 

 

 

(The Bag2School Collection is on the morning of Tuesday 27th September – see the school letters page) 

 


